
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Friday 15th March 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

This week: 

Maths: 

This week in maths the children have been problem solving and reasoning within our topic Length and Height.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

English:  

In the children have been retelling the story of Little Red Riding Hood. They have focused on their selection of 

vocabulary to entice the reader. The  children used a wide range of sentence openers, conjunctions, verbs and 

adverbs. We also focused on making sure our writing was written in past tense, especially when thinking about the 

verb form.  

 

Next week: 

Next week the children will take the Wolf from the story Little Red Riding Hood and focus on writing their own fact 

files all about Wolves. This builds upon prior knowledge learnt within our Science topic on animals and Geography 

topic looking at countries outside of the UK. The children will begin to build their bug hotels using wood and nails 

and with Geography they will be writing a persuasive letter to encourage large scale companies to stop cutting down 

the rainforest.  

 

 

This weeks common exception words are:           kind       improve      hour 
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Golden Leaf Winners: 

Doves: 

Tallulah For being so resilient when cutting her wood for our bug hotels - Well Done! 

Seb For showing patience and dedication when reading with Mrs Picknell, you have been 
amazing! - Well Done! 

Esmae For showing Empathy and compassion when discussing the different problems which occur 
in our rainforests - Well Done! 

Jack For having great knowledge on what are carnivores, herbivores and omnivores in Science - 
Well Done! 

 

Larks: 

Madeen For showing kindness and a great sense of humour with his peers in Larks during playtime. 
Well done! 

Poppy For being a resilient tortoise when coming in to school this week, even when she finds it 
hard. Well done! 

Lily S 

For being an independent bee during guided reading. Well done! 

Mabel 

For show our value of the month Positivity in all areas of learning. Well done! 

 

Wishing you a wonderful weekend,  

 

Year Two Team  

 

Mrs Brooks: cbrooks@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

Mr Bowers: bbowers@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  
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